Item No. 10.3.2

MacSween, Liam

To: Ruth Cunningham
Subject: Partnership Presentation - CPED January 17, 2018

Subject: RE: Partnership Presentation - CPED January 17, 2018
Hi Liam:
Happy New Year!

The title of the presentation is: Halifax Partnership — An Economic Snapshot and Highlights of 2018-19 Initiatives &
Results to Date

The presentation is an update only. We do not have a formal request or recommendation at this time.
Please let me know if you require any additional information.

See you Thursday.

Ruth

Ruth Cunningham

Senior Vice President, Program Planning and Operations
Halifax Partnership

1969 Upper Water Street, Suite 2101

Halifax, NS B3J 3R7

Canada

902-456-4304 (mobile)

902-490-6004 (office)
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